
 

 

 

Brush Drop Off
Fall Hours

The brush drop off, located at 558 Fairport Nursery
Road, will be open Monday through Friday, 7:30 am -

3:00 pm, and Saturdays, 10:00 am to 2:00 pm for
the month of November.

Open to Painesville Township residential use only.



Curbside Leaf
Collections

Residential curbside leaf collection dates are scheduled for
Saturday, November 18th, and Saturday, December 2.

Please have your BAGGED (paper bags only) leaves at the
curb by 7:30 am.

 

Fall Fire Safety Reminders:
 If you have wood burning appliances as your source of heat or to

augment your primary source, please have your chimneys and flues



inspected and cleaned if necessary.

Wood burning fire places, gas appliances, automobiles and electric
generators all produce deadly carbon monoxide; be sure to install at

least one carbon monoxide detector in your sleeping areas.

 

Don't forget to turn back the clocks
on November 5th!

This is also a great time to change the
batteries in your smoke and carbon

monoxide detectors!

Lake front path update at
Painesville Township Park
The first phase of the lake front path at

Painesville Township Park is nearly
completed. The path, which also accesses the
pier, extends the walkable area to the west.



Engineering work is currently underway for
phase 2, which will extend the path further to

the west!

Neighborhood treats with
our firefighters:





10th Annual Children's Christmas
Party

The 10th annual Children's Christmas Party is scheduled for
Saturday, December 16th.

Due to it's growing popularity and limited capacity at Painesville
Township Park, all attendees must pre-register. Attendance is

limited to 200 people.

Registration opens November 3rd!



Dates to Remember:
Daylight Savings, (fall back) ~ November 5

Election Day ~ November 7

Veteran's Day (observed) ~ November 10 Town Hall is closed

First Curbside Leaf Pickup ~ November 18

Thanksgiving ~ November 23 Town Hall is closed

Day after Thanksgiving ~ November 24 Town Hall is closed

Second Curbside Leaf Pickup ~ December 2

Need to contact us?



Your elected officials:

Trustee Gabe Cicconetti

Trustee Chuck Hillier

Trustee Josh Pennock

Fiscal Officer Michael

Patriarca

​Township Staff:

Administrator, Hollie Bartone

Administrative Assistant:

Rachel Muro

Office Manager, Karen Muro

Planning and Zoning Director,

Harley DeLeon

Zoning Inspector, Sean Ischay

Fire Chief, Eric Burchak

Service Director, Bill Thompson

Contact us by selecting a name from above to send an email.

[440-352-1443]  [www.painesvilletwp.com]

Follow Us

Painesville Township Hall | 55 Nye Road, Painesville Township, OH 44077

Unsubscribe info@painesvilletwp.com

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data
Notice

Sent byinfo@painesvilletwp.compowered by

Try email marketing for free today!

mailto:gabe@painesvilletwp.com
mailto:chuck@painesvilletwp.com
mailto:josh@painesvilletwp.com
mailto:mike@p3fingroup.com
mailto:hbartone@painesvilletwp.com
mailto:rmuro@painesvilletwp.com
mailto:kmuro@painesvilletwp.com
mailto:hdeleon@painesvilletwp.com
mailto:sischay@painesvilletwp.com
mailto:eburchak@painesvilletwp.com
mailto:wthompson@painesvilletwp.com
http://www.painesvilletwp.com
https://www.painesvilletwp.com/
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
mailto:info@painesvilletwp.com
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&pn=ROVING&nav=2d6fe8e8-2e14-471b-b1ca-3d8124783e7d
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&pn=ROVING&nav=2d6fe8e8-2e14-471b-b1ca-3d8124783e7d

	Curbside Leaf
	Collections
	Neighborhood treats with our firefighters:
	10th Annual Children's Christmas Party

	Need to contact us?

